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Hi Dennis
 
Please be advised that Bloomfield provided a submission on the United Wambo Open Cut Mine Project in
response to the statement issued by the IPCN on 2 August 2019. Bloomfield has also provided to the DPIE
the addendum report to the Air Quality assessment for SSD 6300 as requested by DPIE.
 
We seek confirmation that currently there is no outstanding information requested of Bloomfield by the
IPCN.
 
 
Regards
 

Geoff Moore
Chief Development Officer

W: www.bloomcoll.com.au
PO Box 4, East Maitland, NSW 2323
Four Mile Creek Road, Ashtonfield NSW 2323 Australia
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